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June 14, 2002

The Honorable Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426

Re: San Diego Gas & Electric Company, Docket No. EL00-95-012, ef al.

Dear Secretary Salas:

Pursuant to the Commission’s April 26, 2001 Order, 95 FERC ] 61,115 (2001), the
California Independent System Operator Corporation (“ISO”) respectfully submits for filing this

Fourth Quarterly Report. Enclosed herein is an original and six copies of the Fourth Quarterly
Report.

Please stamp the additional copies of the Fourth Quarterly Report with the date filed
and return them to the messenger.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Margaret A. Rostker

Counsel for The California Independent
System Operator Corporation

151 Blue Ravine Road

Folsom, CA 95630

(916) 608-7147

Enclosures



